
 
From: Brandon Soliven >  
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2023 9:10 PM 
To: CLK City Clerk <CityClerk@sandiego.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Public comment: San Diego Housing Commission Responses to County of San Diego 
Grand Jury Report, “Permanent Supportive Housing for the Homeless” 
 
**This email came from an external source. Be cautious about clicking on any links in this email or 
opening attachments.**  

 
 
Hello Members of the Housing Authority,  
 
I am writing to voice my support on item 4 on the agenda 10/31/23 
 
I know we have a crisis for our homelessness in our city of San Diego, I reviewed the work plan 2023 and 
I do agree with some things, but my question is Where do they plan on building these homes, if they are 
next to schools where children are present, there is a concern about some of these homeless individuals 
that are mentally ill, who will do a follow up for these individuals who need 24hr supervision? Who will 
hold these homeless individuals accountable if they were to go out and commit a crime? 
 
Thank you for your time and attention for this matter  
Brandon Soliven 
 
 




